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***MEDIA ALERT***

SYCAMORE POOL CLOSED FOR CLEANING

Chico, CA — (May 15, 2023) Sycamore Pool in the One Mile Recreation Area in Bidwell
Park will be drained and closed for cleaning starting on Tuesday, May 16, 2023. The
closure and initial cleaning of the pool will continue through Friday, May 19, 2023. It is
anticipated that the pool will be refilled on Friday, May 19, 2023 and open for the weekend.

For more information, please contact Linda Herman, Park & Natural Resources Manager at
(530) 896-7241.
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